
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

2023-09-01 
REACh – Declaration according to article 33 1907/2006/EU  

 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Under normal and reasonably foreseeable conditions of use, no substances, of the current SVHC list are 
released from our products (June 2023), neither have we received information from our suppliers that the 
products we purchase contain substances of the current SVHC list in a concentration >0,1% by weight. 
 
Of course, we will inform you immediately in accordance with article 33 of the reach regulation if a 
substance of the SVHC list is contained in our products in a concentration >0,1% by weight. 
 
Please understand that we cannot fill out any customer forms or questionnaires for legal or formal reasons. 
 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
JOKARI-Krampe GmbH 
 
 
Ramona Lauer 

 
Phone:   +49 2599 50197-48 
E-Mail:    ramona.lauer@jokari.de 
 
The letter was created automatically and is valid without a signature.  
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